We saw during last year's wildfires events that agricultural workers are often asked to continue working through hazardous air
quality. This is inhumane and workers need to be protected from hazardous air quality. Cal-OSHA has adopted a similar standard

after having wildfires in four of the last five years. Please adopt this policy and start treating our agriculture workers with respect for
their health and safety.



